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Portales MVD office is relocating 
 
 
The New Mexico Motor Vehicle Division office in Portales is moving this week from its current 
location at 1410 S. Avenue O to 1601 S. Avenue D.  
 
Today will be the last day of operations at the current office. The new Avenue D office will open 
for business on Thursday, February 6 at 8 a.m. The MVD mobile unit will be available at the new 
location from Monday February 3 through Wednesday February 5. 
 
In the interim, customers can conduct many transactions on line at mvd.newmexico.gov or at 
the Clovis field office, 814 W 6th Street, Clovis. 
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